
Dear Neighbour, 
I am pleased to provide a second update regarding progress at the Sibelco 
Rudheath Lodge Quarry Development.

The inaugural Community Liaison Meeting was held on 15th October with representatives from each of the four local 
Parish Councils alongside representatives from both Cheshire East and Cheshire West & Chester councils. This 
positive forum allows for Sibelco and the community to engage through the Parish Councillors and Elected Members 
for the Ward. The first act of the meeting was to establish a Chair and Vice Chairperson, Councillor Kolker and 
Councillor Morgan have been appointed to these positions respectively. Updates from the meeting and the 
programme of forthcoming meetings are available from your Parish Council.

We continue to make progress with the plant site construction. Vegetation and tree clearance has been complete, 
fencing works complete and the package of work for the plant site groundworks has been issued. For each of these 
works, local contractors have been appointed and the timber from the plant site sold to the sawmills in Goostrey. As 
you may recall, the new development extends to both side of New Platt Lane. The plant site which is to the North of 
New Platt Lane is now fully fenced. The fencing is a mixture of acoustic and security fencing with additional live willow 
screening which will be planted along the Eastern aspect in November.

In November Sibelco will undertake a further litter pick and spring bulb planting to maintain the positive aesthetics 
around the plant site and along New Platt Lane.

Forthcoming works include: Concrete works for the plant standing and roadways, Construction of the processing 
plant, Advanced planting of hedgerows and tree screening works, Establishment of the quarry extraction including 
advanced ditch works and creation of screening bunds, Highway improvements along New Platt 
Lane and at the junction of A50 including a permissive path along a section of New Platt 
Lane. I hope to give a more detailed update of these works in the new year. Should 
you have any queries in the meantime please get in touch and I will do my best to 
ensure a prompt reply.

Best regards, 

Kaz Jinks
Site Manager

Contact details:
Email: kaz.jinks@sibelco.com
Mobile Tel: 07596 036566
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